
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

The OEC is working with the RESC Alliance to offer continued professional 
development related to remote learning. One of the opportunities is 
engagement in a professional learning community.  A professional learning 
community (PLC) is a team of educators who share ideas to enhance 
their teaching practice and create a learning environment where all students 
can reach their fullest potential.  
 
There is a limited number of cohorts forming that will meet one time a month for 
one hour to share ideas and develop plans to successful remote learning 
experiences for children, families and staff. 
 
Session Options: 
If you are interested in forming a PLC in your community or program contact 
Diane Gozemba at dgozemba@eastconn.org 
 
Indicate if you are interested in any of the following topics:   
Supporting Social-Emotional Development & Play through Technology 
Shifting In and Out of Remote Learning: Making a Plan 
Engaging Families in Their Child’s Learning 
Developmentally Appropriate Practices During Remote Learning  
 

 Sessions will be facilitated by Early Childhood Specialists from EASTCONN, 
ACES, CES, CREC, LEARN, and EdAdvance. Our team will help you plan 
effective virtual instructional practices for remote learning and explore 
various strategies to engage children and families. In addition, the PLC will 
provide an opportunity for programs to share how they are meeting the 
needs of young learners and help programs build on successes and address 
barriers. 

 
 
 

Join a Professional Learning Community  
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